
Dear Committee members for HB308, 
Surely the energy companies are doing an incredible job at fooling/bribing state legislators ( ala the 
Householder, among other, enormous acts of fraud) into thinking that anything related to nuclear 
power/waste could possibly be considered "green" in any way.  
The carcinogenic impact  of nuclear/reactors/waste has been very well documented since the first 
nuclear reactor opened with folks working in these facilities and the towns/farms around them seeing 
much higher levels of cancers than areas far from a reactor (although we are all 
downstream'/downwind'). 
       Please consider the fact that there has NEVER been a safe way to store nuclear waste and wherever 
it is put will contaminate the soil/water/air for thousands of years.  
        If you have any interest in being "green" start with banning fracking in the state of Ohio as this is a 
major contributor to greenhouse gases among other health/safety disasters. 
Please understand that radiation is equally devastating to our planet than greenhouse gases so cannot 
be considered "green". You can take a stand/do the right thing by stopping this madness now.  Your 
children/grandchildren will thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Maxine Gilgoff 
 


